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From the Desk of Rabbi Monczyk:  
  
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
As we approach the end of another school year, we wanted to take a moment to express our gratitude 
and reflect on the incredible journey we have shared together. It has been an honor to serve as your prin-
cipals at Shulamith School for Girls of Brooklyn. 
 
This year has been an incredible year filled with incredible learning, trips and new experiences. Our stu-
dents have shown remarkable resilience, adaptability, and determination in their pursuit of knowledge 
and personal growth. 
 
We extend our heartfelt appreciation to all the parents and families who have been unwavering in their 
support and collaboration. Your involvement, whether through volunteering, attending parent-teacher 
meetings, or supporting your child's education at home, has made a significant impact on their academic 
success and overall development. 
 
We also want to recognize our exceptional teaching and support staff who have gone above and beyond 
to ensure the best possible learning experience for our students. Their dedication, creativity, and com-
mitment to fostering a nurturing and inclusive environment have played a vital role in the achievements 
we celebrate today. 
 
Together, we have witnessed countless triumphs, both big and small, throughout the year. From academ-
ic accomplishments to artistic endeavors, to acts of kindness and compassion, our students have consist-
ently demonstrated their potential and contributed to the positive spirit of our school community. 
 
As we look forward to the well-deserved summer break, we encourage you to take this time to relax, re-
charge, and spend quality time with your loved ones. Reflect on the accomplishments and growth your 
child has experienced this year, and celebrate their unique talents and strengths. 
 
In the coming year, we will continue to work tirelessly to provide a safe, nurturing, and academically 
stimulating environment for our students. We value your feedback and encourage you to share any 
thoughts or suggestions you may have to further enhance our school community. 
 
Thank you once again for your partnership and support throughout this year. We are truly grateful to be 
part of such a remarkable community. We wish you a joyful summer filled with laughter, love, and 
memorable moments. 
 
With warm regards, 

Rabbi Moshe Monczyk                                                                  Mrs. Ana Mandelbaum 
Judaic Studies Principal                                                                 General Studies Principal 
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Pre-1a News  

 
 



 

 
 

 
  
 

Shulamith Snapshots 

7th Grade Siyum  

6th Grade Enjoying the Playground 
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Lielle Butbul– June 20  

Sara Khallouf– June 22  

Adelle Yukhanov– July 16  
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Congratulations to our 3th graders on their 
graduation! 



 


